
449 Broadway, 5th Floor
New York, NY 10013
Tel. (212) 431-1430
Fax (212) 966-8708

August 3, 2000

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your letter of June 7.

We were delighted to learn of your interest in WNSW-AM and that you were able to
receive the signal in Walnutport, Pennsylvania.

I have enclosed a copy of our playlist for Tuesday, June 6, 2000. You will be able to
compare your notes directly with our playlist, to see if your reception was accurate.

Thanks again for your letter, and best of luck in successfully identifying future
broadcasts to add to your collection.

c ely,

John von Soosten
Program Director
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